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Notice 
 

Changes in the Timetable of Offline Classes 
 

Dear Professors and Students, 

 

After having conducted the offline classes for the 5th Semester for at least two weeks and 

seeing that they are progressing well without any glitches, we are now in a position to slowly 

begin the next phase of opening offline classes for the other semesters.  

 

Please note, for the sake of ensuring that practical classes are being conducted for the benefit 

of our students in the science departments, we have decided to make certain changes to the 

present routine being implemented for the 5th Semester. The following are the changes: 

 

1.  SEMESTER 5 (B.Sc, BA, B.Com, BBA):  offline Theory and Practical Classes have 

been RESCHEDULED from Monday, Wednesday and Friday to Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Thursday from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm. 

 

2.  SEMESTER 3: Offline Practical Classes for BSc will take place on Tuesday, 

Thursday and Friday from 9:00 am to 3:30 pm as per the Routine attached. 

 

3.  SEMESTER 1: Offline Practical Classes for BSc will take place on Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday from 9:00 am to 3:30 pm as per the Routine attached. 
 

4.  Theory Classes for Semester 3 and 1 of BSc, BA, B.Com and BBA will continue with 

the ONLINE mode. 

 

All stakeholders are requested to kindly make arrangements to conduct their classes in light 

of the above changes and to ensure that the offline and online classes are held without any 

disruptions.  

 

Your assistance and cooperation are keenly sought in this matter.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rev. Br. Dr. Albert L. Dkhar, 

Principal 


